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E Serve No. 96 of 2015                                                     September 07, 2015 

                                                                                                               
 

 

To: Members of the Council                                                    

 

Sub: Anti Dumping investigation by Pakistan on import of cotton yarn  

from India 

 

Dear Member, 

This refers to 'Notice of initiation dated 20th August 2015' issued by the National 

Tariff Commission, Pakistan intimating "Anti Dumping Investigation against 

alleged dumped imports of Cotton Yarn into Pakistan originating in and/or 

exported from the Republic of India" 

 

A copy of this Notice is attached for your reference (click here). 

 

All the exporters of cotton Yarn to Pakistan are requested to make 

themselves known to the Tariff Commission urgently by providing below 

details: 

 

Name and address of the exporting Company: 

Line of Business of the exporting company: 

Name of authorised person: 

Telephone numbers, Fax number, e-mail id: 

 

Above details need to be sent by Fax and also by courier / post to: 

Secretary 

National Tariff Commission 

State Life Building No 5, Blue Area 

Islamabad 

Pakistan 

Tel: +92-51-9202839 / 9204118 

Fax: +92-51-9221205 

 

 

http://www.texprocil.org/cdn/gallery/11/83aed7f4e0a74ce1dd13ca34a9a41e44.pdf
http://www.newsletterservices.in/ClickCount.aspx?x=source%3dweb,310,##CampaignID##,$$authcode$$http://www.texprocil.org/images/168/IBTEX/links/top_ibt_header.gif


 

As per attached Notice, interested parties must make themselves known not 

later than 10 days from the date of Notice, we request your immediate 

attention in the matter.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

Siddhartha Rajagopal 

Executive Director 
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